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The P.G. Department of Computer Science, in collaboration with the Institution’s Innovation 

Council (IIC) of Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib, successfully 

organized a workshop on “Cyber Awareness Among Women” on March 7, 2025. The session 

aimed to educate and empower female students with essential knowledge on cybersecurity, 

safe online practices, and strategies to protect themselves in the digital world. 

The workshop was attended by approximately 120 female students, along with all faculty 

members of the Computer Science Department. The event was graced by the presence of Dr. 

Basant Subba, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science & Engineering, IIT 

Ropar, as the expert speaker. Dr. Subba, an accomplished researcher in Machine Learning 

and Deep Learning-based cybersecurity frameworks, shared valuable insights on identifying 

phishing websites, malicious URLs, and cyber threats that women often face in digital spaces. 

His engaging session provided practical tips and preventive measures to enhance 

cybersecurity awareness. 

Dr. Jasvir Singh, Principal of the college, appreciated the efforts of the P.G. Department of 

Computer Science and IIC Team, commending their initiative in organizing such an 

impactful workshop. He also encouraged them to continue conducting similar training 

programs to spread awareness and strengthen digital security among students. 

The event was successfully organized under the guidance of Dr. Surender Kumar, Head of 

the P.G. Department of Computer Science, and Dr. Gurpreet Kaur, President of the 

Institution’s Innovation Council. Dr. Surender Kumar highlighted the importance of 

cybersecurity among women, emphasizing the need for vigilance while using online 

platforms and digital resources. 

The workshop was coordinated by Prof. Tajinder Kaur, Assistant Professor (Computer 

Science), who also conducted the stage proceedings with the support of Prof. Paramjit Kaur, 

Assistant Professor (Computer Science), and the entire Computer Science faculty. Their 

collective efforts ensured the smooth execution of the event, making it an informative and 

engaging session for all participants. 

Link before the event:  

https://www.facebook.com/share/p/12KMguSWgJb/?mibextid=wwXIfr  

 

Link after the event: https://www.facebook.com/share/p/18UAjmCxbD/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

https://www.instagram.com/p/DG5NGJxSAPI/?igsh=MWdtaDYyeHVtdm1hdQ== 

https://www.facebook.com/share/p/12KMguSWgJb/?mibextid=wwXIfr
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/18UAjmCxbD/?mibextid=wwXIfr
https://www.instagram.com/p/DG5NGJxSAPI/?igsh=MWdtaDYyeHVtdm1hdQ


 

 

 



 

 



 


